
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

CONSTRUCTION BOARD OF ADJUSTMENT AND APPEALS (CBAA) 
 

F. M. “Pete” Clements, III, Chairman, Division 1 Contractor 
Leon Walton, Vice Chairman – Electrical Contractor 

Peter Robinson - Division 1 Contractor 
Mark Dean – Mechanical Contractor 
Dave Meek – Plumbing Contractor 

Rev. Hugh King – Member General Public 
Gayle Lafferty – Member General Public 

Dean Luethje - Engineer 
 

The Construction Board of Adjustment and Appeals meeting scheduled for 12:00 p.m. on 
Tuesday, July 29, 2008 has been CANCELLED.  The next regularly scheduled meeting is 
Tuesday, August 26, 2008 at 12:00 pm in the COMMISSION CHAMBERS of the County 
Administration Building, 1801 27th Street, Building A, Vero Beach. 

           
       
 
 
             
 
cc: Joseph A. Baird, County Administrator      

William K. DeBraal, Assistant County Attorney      
Robert Keating, AICP, Community Development Director 

 James “Buddy” Akins, Building Official    
Darcy Vasilas, Commissioner Assistant      
Scott Johnson, Webmaster      
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